
Get Ready, Nature Lovers! 
We're excited to announce that our 2024 Photo Competition is on
the horizon! This year's theme is "Water in the Landscape," and
we can't wait to see how you capture the beauty and importance

of water in our environment.
Keep your eyes peeled for more details coming soon! In the

meantime, grab your cameras, start exploring, and follow us to
stay updated. Let's showcase the stunning landscapes that make

our community special!
Watch this space and stay tuned for more info. 

“Water in our 
Landscape“

2024 Photography
Competition

For more information contact Susan
Wilson - susan@trla.org.au or
0400 590 776


